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March 10, 2023 
 
 
 
Dr. Harvey Kesselman 
President  
Stockton University 
101 Vera King Farris Drive 
Galloway, NJ 08205-9441 
Via email  
 
Dear Harvey,  
 
Thank you very much for the warm welcome that you and the Stockton University community 
provided earlier in the week. I had a fantastic time visiting Stockton’s campus and meeting with you 
and so many of your school’s students, faculty and staff.  
 
I was deeply honored to receive an honorary degree for public service from a university that embodies 
that ideal. Stockton’s reputation for producing “engaged and effective citizens” precedes it and I feel 
incredibly proud to be the school’s newest graduate.  
 
The work you are doing at Stockton is both impressive and important and it is clearly having far-
reaching results. I was blown away by the students I met, all of whom have very bright futures ahead 
of them. And, I was deeply moved by what I saw in the Holocaust Resource Center. Educating future 
generations about what happened in Europe 80 years ago is so important to making sure that mass 
genocide never happens again. Stockton is clearly at the forefront of that work and setting an example 
for other schools and institutions to follow. 
 
Thank you again for the great honor and please don’t hesitate to call on me if there is anything that I 
can do to be of service to Stockton University.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Arnold Schwarzenegger    


